
Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. (C-862) 
Dba Capital Aeroporter 
P.O. Box 2163 
Olympia, Washington 98507 
 
February 18, 2009 
 
Mr. Dave Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504 
 
 
Re: New Time Schedule No. 68 to replace and cancel Time Schedule No. 67 and LSN for Pacific 
Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. (C-862) 
 
Mr. Danner: 
 
Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc., d/b/a Capital Aeroporter/Airport Shuttle, 
respectfully submits the enclosed revised Time Schedule No. 68.  The revised schedule adjusts 
the company’s schedule to more accurately reflect recent changes in airline schedules and 
customer use patterns.  The revised schedule provides the same 19 runs schedule to Seatac 
Airport and reduces from 19 to 17 runs from Seatac Airport. 
 
The reduction from the airport eliminates the 5:55am departure, which has no reservations or 
passenger on most days, and reduces the (Sunday through Friday) schedule the remainder of the 
day by 1 run.  This increases the average interval between departures by only 3 minutes.  The 
Saturday PM schedule is reduced by 2 trips, one mid-afternoon and one late evening, due to 
significantly reduced travel during those time periods. 
 
We respectfully request less than statutory notice to make Schedule No. 68 effective March 1, 
2009.  All customers that have previously scheduled reservations will be individually contacted 
regarding any necessary time adjustment to their existing reservation, pending WUTC approval.                                              
 
Customer notice has been posted for Schedule No. 68, to cancel Schedule No. 67, on February 
19, 2009, at (1) Capital Aeroporter Ticket Counter at Seatac Airport; (2) in Capital Aeroporter 
vehicles; and (3) on our web site www.capair.com. 
                                                                                                                                                           
                                 
Sincerely, 
 
James N. Fricke 
President/CEO 
360-754-7113 x106 
jimf@capair.com 
 
John Fricke 
Vice President—Operations/COO 
360-754-7113 x105 
johnf@capair.com 
 
FAX 360-754-7118 
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